Parent Governor Vacancy.



TYNSEL PARKES C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk



Year 1 - working together.



Reception - Learning Together Session.

Please let us know if you are interested by 6th November.

and challenge, and influencing strategies.

We would like to thank those of you who were able to attend our Learning Together Session this week. We hope you had a lovely time taking part with the learning in school.

about the role, please contact the academy at office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk

Our Governing Body, the Local Academy Council (LAC), has a vacancy for one Parent Governor. Governors play a key role in the school, working as a team to provide support

The Local Academy Council (LAC) is made up of parents, teachers, and other members of the community. Every half term the LAC meets to support the work of the school, and together make sure that the school provides an excellent standard of education for our children, ensuring best use of budget and resources. The meetings take place on a Tuesday at 3:30pm - until about 6pm. If you would like to become a Governor or want to know more



LOVE

Year 2 - loving the SSW enrichment day.

Bonfire Night Menu - 7th November

Don't forget to put your order in for the fantastic Bonfire Night lunch that Dolce are preparing.

Poppies.

On our return to school children will be able to support the RBL Poppy Appeal 2023. A table will be set up outside the school office after half term. Recommended donation amounts are as follows: reflector 50p, bracelet £1.00, snap band £1.50 & zip pulls 50p.



On Wednesday & Thursday we had a brilliant visit from South Staffs Water. Reception up to Year 4 all enjoyed this hands on learning experience and we would like to express our thanks to Emily for the fun and informative sessions she delivered.

Reminders from the school office:

 If your child is absent from school please call the school office every day they are absent, you can always leave a message on our answerphone.

Vacancies.

Interested in working at Tynsel Parkes? Please take a look at our website for vacancies: https://www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk/vacancies/



BELIEF

Year 4 - learning to protect the world God created.







TYNSEL PARKES C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk





Well done to the children and their families who made a Guy for the Lions Bonfire. We hope you enjoy your free tickets donated by The Lions.

Advance tickets - £6per person vs £8 on the night. Family tickets are only available in advance.

The Lions accept cash and card payments both in advance and on the night.

Stay safe and enjoy Bonfire Night.

Christmas Card Competition.

Kate Kniveton MP has invited all Primary School children to enter a competition to design her official 2023 Christmas card. Would your budding artist like to take part? Simply click <u>here</u> for more information.

Samaritans Purse - Shoebox Appeal 2023

Tynsel Parkes is excited to announce we will be celebrating Christmas this year with each class (Nursery – Year 4) packing a shoebox for those less fortunate than ourselves.

This will not only demonstrate Tynsel Parkes Academy's Vision, Values and 5 Wellbeing Ways but also enhance the children's learning through acts of kindness.

We are aware of the cost-of-living crisis, therefore this a voluntary exercise and there is no obligation.

Click here for a list of suggested items.

Below is who the classes will be gifting the boxes too:

Nursery - Boy aged 2-4 years old.

Reception - Girl aged 2-4 years old.

Year 1 - Boy aged 5-9 years old.

Year 2 - Girl aged 5-9 years old.

Year 3 - Boy aged 10 - 14 years old.

Year 4 - Girl aged 10 - 14 years old.



If you would like to contribute, please send your child in with the gifts before the closing date of 13-20 November.

Thank you so much for all your support and generosity.



